
OTHER NOTICES 

Please do have a look at the new notices on our Church notice board, which are updated regularly 

 
 
Monday 15th April  Ladies’ Leisure Group Meeting 2.15pm:  Pauline Mason on Street Children of Nepal 
 
Sunday 5th May  Circuit Service at Stillingfleet Parish Church 3pm 
Tuesday 7th May   Property Committee 7.30pm 
Sunday 12th May  Shared Lunch after the Service 
Thursday 16th May  Stewards Meeting 7pm; Leadership Meeting 7.30pm 
Sunday 19th May  Church AGM after the service 
Monday 20th May  Worship Meeting 7.30pm 
Sunday 26th May  Circuit Easter Offering Service at Huntington Methodist 4pm 
 
Wednesday 19th June  Church Council 7.30pm 
 
Sunday 1st September   Circuit Service of Welcome to Rev’d Steve Barlow 
 
Wednesday 9th October  Church Council 7.30pm 
Sunday 13th October  Harvest Festival at Lidgett 
18th-20th October  Flourish   District Gathering weekend in Scarborough 
 

Lidgett Methodist Church, Wheatlands Grove, York YO26 5NH 

 It’s not too late to order your FairTrade Easter Eggs from Paul  -  there are loads of goodies to choose from across a range of prices, and 
of course any profit from Paul’s FairTrade stall subsidises the tea, coffee etc which we use in church.   

 Have you booked your tickets for Flourish   yet?  Over 500 from across the District are now booked to go.   

Dates  

For  

Your 

Diaries 

 

Church Directory     Contact Details  
 

The deadline is approaching—just 2 weeks left to return the 
forms to Lin if you want your details to be included in our 

new church directory, and to have a copy of it yourself.   
 

So far only 21 sheets have been returned. 
 

Please remember to pick up a copy and bring it 
back next week 

A message from Mo…. 
“Just to let you know that I've been 
accepted for pre-ordination training! 
I'm really excited even though I know 
it'll be hard work and life-changing 
for Dave, Dan and myself.  I'm due to 
have a conversation about training at 
Queens Foundation on 10 May, the 
theological college in Birmingham 
where all Methodist presbyters and 
deacons train for ministry.  Thank 
you all so much for all your prayers 
and good wishes.” 

The Seeker & The Guide is a brand new book 
by Tony Kidd (father of Viv, who helps at Café on Wednes-
days).  Tony has kindly provided us with a copy to look at 
which is on the notice board at the back of church.  Books can 
be purchased from Tony and wife Sue for a modest sum of 
£5.  They can be contacted on  sandtkidd@gmail.com. 

Messy Church needs your help!  Opportunities are currently available for you to help out with 

 Refreshments 
 Preparing and serving meals 

 Greeting and chatting to families and making them feel welcome 
  Please speak to Heather if you are able to help.  thanks 

A message from Hannah Lindley—one of the teenagers 
at Acomb Methodist Church:    

“I am organising a 24 Hour Bible Reading Fundraiser from 
10am on Saturday 13th April on behalf of the youth group 
at Acomb Methodist Church, to raise funds to furnish a 
youth room there. I am drawing up a rota but am really 
short of volunteers - so please come along and be spon-
sored to read for a 20 minute slot at some point during 
the time. There will be a variety of bibles provided but 
please bring along your favourite version if you would 
like.  

There will be a pop up cafe in the sanctuary from 10am - 
4pm, as well as free activities like crafts and games in the 
church during that time.  We are also looking for people 
to barista and keen bakers to make some goodies for us 
to sell at the cafe. Please contact Hannah 
at oneopportunityamc@gmail.com or on 01904 
784545 to get involved or for more information. Every-
one is welcome to come along and support this event!”  

mailto:oneopportunityamc@gmail.com

